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1.30.23 

SUPPORT FOR HOUSE BILL NO. 1465  

Dear House Committee Members, 

Good morning. My name is Heather Fischer, Principal Architect with Fischer + Fischer, LLC. I 
write in support of HB.1465 to have the State Board of Architecture and Landscape Architecture 
include representation from each of the professions it oversees. As an architect, I have witnessed 
fellow practitioners exhibiting aggressive measures to minimize the profession of Landscape 
Architecture within the state. The passing of HB.1465 would ensure Landscape Architects are 
represented by a fellow practitioner within the State Board representing them. 

Sincerely,

 




